Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

March 6, 2020

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 093 s 202

To:  Regional Office Division Chiefs
Section/Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

SUBMISSION OF THE STATUS OF ISSUES AND CONCERNS IN Q4 OF 2019 RMEA

1. As agreed during the Quality Management Review (QMR) conducted on March 5, 2020,
each functional division shall submit to Quality Assurance Division (QAD) on or before
March 10, 2020 the status of issues and concerns raised during the recently concluded Q4 of
2019 RMEA following the template below:

Functional RMEA ACTION/S REMARKS
Division ISSUES /CONCERNS TAKEN (Resolved/Recurring)
2. Immediate compliance with this Memorandum is desired.
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